
Elementary School Board Report 

 School Report Card 

 

DPI School and District Report Cards:  The Department of Public Instruction released school 

and district report card on Nov 17.  I am pleased to share that TES reached the Exceeds 

Expectations level!  Well done students and staff!  This is an from our previous score of 66.9.  

We have been focusing on Math for the two years prior to this particular assessment and it 

definitely shows.  This year our professional development focus is on writing and reflecting 

upon Gradual Release of Instruction in our classrooms.  We realize there is still work to be 

done,  but we’re moving in the right direction!   If you’re interested in learning more about the 

school report card follow this link: https://apps2.dpi.wi.gov/reportcards/ 

  Two Foot Tuesdays 

This year, we have introduced a new professional development 

opportunity to our staff. Anyone who is interested in opening their 

door and inviting staff in to watch a lesson and/or provide feedback 

to the hosting teacher is invited into 

classrooms of those who have 

volunteered.  This provides an 

opportunity for teachers to share their expertise during 

whichever time of day they’d like and for teachers to get 

into other’s classrooms to learn techniques from one 

another.  
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 Educator for a Day Event 

Thanks to all the community members who participated in our Educator For A Day event 

and a special thanks to Ann Swenty and Kimberly Gibeault who organized all the 

volunteers to create a successful day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Harley -  Donation of coats, hats, mittens for needy students. 

Special thanks to Harley Corporation for their donation of hats, mittens, snowpants, 

and boots to 20 of our most needy families.  What a special surprise for these kiddos! 

 

 Student Council Food Drive 

Student Council collected 1600 items for our local food pantry this year!  This is the 

most ever collected!  Our goal was 1000 items.  Mrs. Roberts class collected the most 

and earned a Rootbeer Float party for their efforts. 

 

 Kindergarten Thanksgiving Feast Celebration 

Our Kindergarten Thanksgiving Feast is a tradition at TES. However, this year, we 

made an adjustment to how this is handled to prevent needing to pay for busing and 

to reduce the workload for our staff.  Taher Food Service cooked the Thanksgiving 

meal for our students this year and gave the students a tour of the kitchen explaining 

the process of preparing the meal.  Students presented their special poems/skits to 

everyone present.  Well done Kindergarten! 

 

 

 



 Grandparents Day 

Last week we celebrated grandparents day with our Kindergarten students.  We had 

over 200 grandparents join us for this event!  What an incredible show the students 

put on for us!  The grandparents were glad to join their grandchildren for lunch and 

sure did enjoy the show! 

  
 

  

 

 Please join us for our 2016 Holiday Concert on Dec. 21. 

Kinder and 5th Grade – 9:00am      

Multi-age – 10:30am 

1st Grade and 3rd Grade – 1:00pm  

o 2nd Grade and 4th Grade – 2:15pm 


